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March 26, 2020

We know that there’s widespread concern in our community about the Coronavirus Disease
2019 (COVID-19), and we want you to know that your health is my top priority at Sacred Space
Counseling & Therapy.

With the increasing uncertainty and growing number of infected individuals around the world,
we encourage you to take responsibility for yourself and your family. Though the risk remains
low, it's important to take a proactive approach to minimize exposure.

If you've recently been in any airport, please wait 14 days before coming in for an
appointment.

* If you or someone close to you has recently traveled to or from Iran, South Korea, China,
or ltaly, we insist you postpone booking an appointment until further notice. If this

applies to you, please inform me via email, and I'll put you on a dedicated wait-list for
an appointment.

* If you're exhibiting symptoms of respiratory illness, | urge you to stay home, take care of
yourself, and seek medical help when appropriate.

I encourage you to schedule a secure video appointment with me. Research shows that they
can be just as effective as in-person appointments, and we can continue your care without

interruption. If you're interested, let me know and I'll make the necessary arrangements.

Please refer to the CDRC’s dedicated 2019-ncoy website for additional information, and maintain
awareness by checking the official communications from the Centers for Disease Control and
World Health Organization.

If you have any questions, please let me know. | can be reached at (831) 200-3375.

Warmest Regards,
Leane E. Genstler, LMFT
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